
 

 

 

November 27, 2006 
 
John D. Madsen 
Scholarship Committee Chair 
Midsouth Aquatic Plant Management Society 
Box 9652 
Mississippi State, MS 39762 
 
 
Midsouth Aquatic Plant Management Society Members and Board of Directors: 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the reviewing panel for accepting my proposal and to the Society 
for awarding me the 2006 student scholarship.  The award will be used to further my research and knowledge in 
the field of aquatic plant management.  Again, thank you. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ryan M. Wersal 
Mississippi State University 
 


